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For our #ReturntotheTable campaign we asked clubs and organisations to host a celebration event during
August 30 and September 13 to encourage people to return to table tennis, and to attract new players. We
offered great prizes just for running an event, including a £500 grant. Here’s the winners!

 

Prizes for hosting a Return to the Table event during the celebration fortnight:

1st prize: £500 – Highbury Table Tennis Club

2nd prize: Visit from an England player – Darlington Dolphins

 

We also asked organisations running a celebration event to tag us on social media with photos and videos from
their event, or send them to us for a chance to win even more prizes. See below the three organisations that
have been successful!

 

Celebration Fortnight spot prizes:

 

1.Bath Street Marine Table Tennis Club – winner of a £50 equipment voucher

Bath Street Marine TTC opened their doors and encouraged anyone to come and take a look, try a game, or just



have a cup of tea and a chat! Great video from the club.

[embedyt] https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aYcWI8y184M[/embedyt]

 

2.Newham Table Tennis Club – winner of a TT Kidz Awards starter pack

Newham TTC held an open day at the Woodman Community Centre in North Woolwich to encourage people in
the community to give table tennis a go.

 

 

3.Young Shall Grow UK – winner of a £50 equipment voucher

This community organisation, which aims to bring all the children within the community together as one entity
and see themselves as one community no matter what background, ran an outdoor table tennis session during
celebration fortnight.
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